
Andy Waddell PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

Head of Infrastructure and Environment
Land and Environmental Services e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
Glasgow City Council. web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: saferparking-ibroxstadium@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/D8

15 May 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL, (IBROX STADIUM)
(EVENT DAY EMERGENCY ROUTES AND PARKING ZONE) ORDER 201_

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposals for event day parking around Ibrox
Stadium.
We are pleased to see that supporter parking is to be controlled and that people visiting the
stadium will be encouraged to travel by coach/bus/public transport.

Our streets are thoroughfares, allowing people to travel from place to place and should not be
used to store motor vehicles.

Paisley  Road  West  is  one of  the  most  heavily-cycled routes  in  the city,  and while  parking
restrictions here and on Edmiston Drive,  and on the other streets in  the area,  will  improve
conditions for people walking as well  as cycling,  we now look forward to you being able to
provide good quality cycle infrastructure for residents, commuters and visitors in this area.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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